How you can be involved in the Kindy:

Governing Council

The Governing Council consists of any interested parent t and is vital for the successful
running of the Centre. It is rewarding to see improvements and additions being used by your
children, especially when you have worked toward them SO, please support your children
by joining the committee.

HAVE A SAY IN HOW YOUR CHILDREN LEARN!

The role and the responsibilities of the Governing Council are to discuss the educational
program, special events, family and community concerns, as well as the usual business of
fundraising, maintenance and development of the centre, building and grounds.

Please come along to our meetings held on the Wednesdays of Weeks 4 and 8 in each term.
The meeting is currently held on these Wednesdays at 11.30 am at the Kindergarten.
(Please note meeting times change according to the needs of Governing Council members.)

If you feel you need some help with your child and want some ideas to help with the
challenging task of being a mum, dad, step-parent, grandparent etc. please talk to staff for
some ideas.

Rosters

Families are included in a cleaning roster to help share the workload. Please ask staff if you
would like to be included at any particular time, or if there are dates you will not be
available.

Clean Up Roster — We have a clean-up roster for family help at the end of each session. This
involves wiping down tables, doing the dishes, washing paint brushes or paint pots and
sweeping under the craft/play dough tables. The roster will be sent home as soon as
possible at the beginning of each term.

There are always minor jobs such as, weeding in our garden, sweeping sand that has moved
from the sandpit or any other job you see needs doing. If you would like to help us out,
please feel free to come in at any time!!!! Your child will feel great confidence from your
involvement and we’d love it too.



